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Askin, Tim

From: imflyboy75@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: Revised plans

Tim, those lighting options look good to me.  If you can add that design to the proposal I'd appreciate it.  
 
Thx 
JP  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On May 23, 2018, at 8:53 AM, Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

I apologize for not getting back to you about lighting.  
Globe fixtures would more appropriate to the era of your house. 
  
Examples: 
https://www.rejuvenation.com/catalog/products/pittock-single-sconce 
https://www.rejuvenation.com/catalog/products/alsea  
http://www.wavelighting.com/product-list.php?product=42&color=1 (available from BBC Lighting) 
  
For the flood light 
This likely would have not been made until the 1930s, but it’s something that could well have been 
added right at that time to garage at your house 
https://www.rejuvenation.com/catalog/collections/carson-12-wall-sconce 
  
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
  
From: imflyboy75@gmail.com [mailto:imflyboy75@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 5:23 PM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Subject: Revised plans 
  
Tim, I've attached the revised plans. They should address all the issues you mentioned except the lights. If 
you have a recommendation on the style we'd like to go ahead and use that for our proposal.  
 
Please let me know if there's anything else you need for the approval.  
 
Thx! 
JP  

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless 
otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-
mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records 
retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


